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Hello ,
We have got pension news for you.

Rudger Schiewer (40), SPF Board member:
'‘What do you mean, too young for a
pension?’

"You're never too young for a pension. That's the main thing | want to get
across to my younger colleagues.' We spoke with Rudger in a video call
about his first period as a new SPF Board member. Why join the pension
scheme at such a young age? What should younger colleagues know? And
how does he see SPF, now and in the future?

Click here to read more

Members' meeting in another way!

We would have loved to come back to you for the members’ meeting, but

& " - due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we sadly won’t be able to. Instead, we have
% recorded a video of the session.
oformation video

SPF members 2020 Watch the video to listen to two of our Board members, Giselle Verwoort and
- Léon Jacobs, explain how SPF is organized, who is active at which
management and administrative bodies, and what working at the Board
involves. Of course, they will also talk about the results achieved by our
pension fund in 2019.
They also show how SPF developed in the first six months of 2020.

Please visit the video here.

The convenience of '‘My SPF Pension' and
digital SPF malil

3 " The new website and 'My SPF Pension' environment are live! If you live in

- the Netherlands, you log in with your DigiD. The DigiD app is the most
t_a handy. Because two-way authentication will become compulsory wherever
BEHE=EEE you log in we have already set this up now for your safety.

Two-way authentication means that if you log in via your DigiD with your
login name and password, you will also need to enter a code sent by SMS.

Click here to read more
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SPF in 2019

We've put together an overview of 2019, so you can find out in just a few
minutes what we at SPF did with your money. View the Annual Report here.

In this Annual Report, we will present the developments and results of SPF
in the past year. It also provides information about the financial situation,
communications, investments, and a number of other pension topics. We
also take a short look ahead to 2020.

The Annual Report (popular) is a summarized version of the full Annual
Report that can also be found on our website under ‘Downloads’.
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Questions about your pension?
Please visit:

www.spf-pensioenen.nl

Or contact our Pension Desk

Phone and e-mail:

045-5788100
info.pensioenfondsSABIC@dsm.com
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